
EPSU letter to Chancellor Osborne on Corporate 
Tax Transparency

(16 February 2016) EPSU, the European Federation of Public Service Unions, which 
represents 8 million public service workers in Europe, and its British affiliates, were 
pleased to see the article published on 31 January on the website of the Financial 
Times, ‘Osborne backs push for multinationals tax transparency’.

For the full letter:
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